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Happy Anniversary Symmetrical Solutions! 
February 2, 2012 

Please join us in celebrating Symmetrical Solutions’ 10th anniversary which we commemorate on February 

2nd.  Co-founders and Managing Partners Steve Nevinski, Bob Dzialowski, and Craig Ostovich joined forces 

on this date in 2002 to combine their knowledge base and software development skills in order to serve 

YMCAs and other member-centric organizations.  Over the past 10 years, the Symmetrical team, along with 

additional third party developers to help expedite progress, has made great strides in enhancing the original  

core software, upon which Protivity is based; Protivity has evolved into a unified and inclusive browser 

based system which allows users better access to high integrity data.  As we look back and see how far 

Symmetrical and Protivity have come over the past 10 years, we eagerly look forward to the next phases of 

development which are to come, including: 

 Customizable reporting module with memorized reports 

 Improved role-based security 

 Business services module with Mail Center and back office processes 

 Table file conversion 

 Integration with third party gift software 

 Online membership purchase, donations and balance payment 

 New accounts payable system 

 New general ledger system 

 New budgeting and forecasting system 

As we celebrate Symmetrical’s last 10 years of accomplishments, we highly anticipate the next 

10 years of development which are to come and thank our clients for their business!  Feel 

free to contact us at any time at (262) 671-0699 with any questions about past, present, and 

future developments.  In addition, February 2nd is a particularly special date to Bob 

Dzialowski, as it not only marks the 10 year date of his partnering with Steve and Craig, it is 

also his and his wife Linda’s 10 year wedding anniversary.  Our three Managing Partners 

actually signed the incorporation documentation at Bob and Linda’s wedding reception table 

after the live band appropriately played the YMCA song. We wish Bob and Linda and their 

children Lauren, Megan, Erin, and John warm congratulations on this special day!  

 


